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Anael Dominguez (Planning)

From: Randi Doveton (Planning)
Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 7:13 AM
To: David Webb (Planning); Anael Dominguez (Planning); Ellis Still (Planning)
Subject: Fwd: Scott Puckett's request of rezoning on Friendship Rd

Please make sure this is in the file and that the HCPC members get a copy. 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Janet Whitwell <janetcwhitwell@gmail.com> 
Date: October 12, 2022 at 12:49:11 PM EDT 
To: "Randi Doveton (Planning)" <rdoveton@hallcounty.org> 
Subject: Scott Puckett's request of rezoning on Friendship Rd 

  

Hi Ms. Doveton, 
  
I own land and a house that borders the tract that Scott Puckett Inc. has applied to rezone on Friendship 
Rd. There has already been some bulldozing on the land with no regard to property lines. I am asking the 
Hall Co. Planning and Development Department to regulate and monitor this activity with directives to 
include substantial fencing along the property lines during land clearing and construction as well as post‐
construction substantial fencing.  
  
Thank you for your help in this matter.  
  
Janet Whitwell 
  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 
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Comments completed in the form below will be submitted into the record for the October 17, 2022 meeting of the Hall
County Planning Commission. 

First Name*

Nancy

Last Name*

Johnson

Address1*

211 Leila Court

Address2

City*

Lawrenceville

State*

Georgia

Zip*

30046

Zoning Item for Comment*

Select from the list below which zoning item you would like to register a comment on. Items are listed in the order in
which they appear on the agenda.

Your Comments*

My name is Nancy Johnson. I own acreage bordering the tract that Scott Puckett Inc. has applied to rezone on Friendship 
Road. There has already been some bulldozing on the land with no regard to property lines; thus, resulting in trees being 
pushed onto my property. I am appealing to the Hall County Planning and Development Department to regulate this activity 
with directives to include substantial fencing during land clearing and construction as well as substantial post construction 
fencing. Thank you for hearing my concern on this matter. I fear that without your help in the early stages of this project, I will 
need your ongoing assistance in the future. I appreciate your work.  
Nancy Johnson 
 
 

Please write your comments in the box above.

Planning Commission Comments - October 17, 2022 - Submission #60806

Date Submitted: 10/11/2022

3. Previously tabled application of Scott Puckett, Inc
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File Upload

No file chosenChoose File
If you have files, such as photos, videos or text
documents to include with your comments, upload them in
the box above.

Would you like follow-up communication?

nancyjohnson3115@gmail.com   phone 404 731 5897

Please leave an email address and/or phone number if
you would like a Hall County staff member to follow-up
with you.


